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At the City Council meeting on February 25, 2014, the Administration was directed to schedule a
City Council Study Session on the Fire Department's Emergency Medical Services. As part of
the upcoming 2014-2015 Budget Study Sessions, on Friday, May 9,2014, a review and
discussion of these services will take place in the City Council Chambers. The information
contained in the Informational Memorandum, issued April 21,2014, entitled San Jose Fire
Department Response Times Initial Analysis, along with analysis regarding the Squad Pilot
Program and other information, will be presented. In addition, per the direction on February 25,
2014, the Administration invited key County staff responsible for managing the contract for
emergency response to participate in the discussion.

Attachments released under separate cover are available on-line:
https://www.piersvstem.eom/external/content/document/1914/2152522/l/04-22-14FIRE.PDF

For more information on this memorandum please contact Ron D'Acchioli, Deputy Director,
Fire Department Bureau of Administrative Services at 408-794-6953.
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